OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY

BOARD OF VISITORS
Monday, May 14, 2018

A special meeting of the Board of Visitors of Old Dominion Universigs held on Monday,
May 15, 2018, at 12:00 Noon in the Kate and John R. Broderick Dining Commons. fasent
the Board were:

Carlton F. Bennett, Rector
Yvonne T. Allmond

R. Bruce Bradley

Jerri F. Dickseski

Michael J. Henry

Larry R. Hill

Pamela C. Kirk

Ross A. Mugler

Donna L. Scassera
William D. Sessoms, Jr.
Maurice D. Slaughter

Lisa B. Smith

Rafia Hag(Student Representative)

Absent vere: Robert S. Corn
Alton J. Harris
Toykea S. Jones
Kay A. Kemper
Robert M. Tata

Also presentvere: John R. Broderick, President
Alonzo Brandon
Gregory DuBois
GiovannaGenard
Donna W. Meeks
Earl Nance
Ellen Neufeldt

CALL TO ORDER

RectorBennettcalled the meeting to order at 12:22 p.m.. He stated that the special meeting was
called in order for the Board to consider the administration’s proposed tuition and fees for 2018
2019 as presented at the regular meeting on April 26, 2018.









